
Statement of Reasons 
Most rural roads in the south and southwest of Surrey are still subject to the national 

speed limit of 60mph. The 60mph speed limit is inappropriate for these rural roads. 

The Drive SMART Road Safety Partnership have agreed to provide £100,000 

funding which will be supplemented by additional funding for road safety from Surrey 

County Council to review and implement lower speed limits on rural roads in the 

south of Surrey in a proactive, strategic, area wide basis. It is proposed to reduce the 

speed limits to 20 mph on these roads: 

1. D222 Peaslake Lane, Peaslake – its entire length; 

2. D228 Walking Bottom, Peaslake – its entire length. 

Reducing the speed limit on these roads will help to manage vehicle speeds to a 

level more appropriate to the use of road and will reduce the risk and severity of 

collisions. Lower speeds can also reduce air and noise pollution, and make it safer, 

easier and more pleasant to walk, cycle and ride horses. 


